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Wednesday, January 28, 2009 6:18 PM 

Subject: CCU NEWS - The Week of January 19, 2009 
Date: Tuesday, January 20, 2009 11:18 AM 
From: news@coastal.edu 
To: <ccunews@coastal.edu> 

CCU NEWS - The Week of January 19, 2009 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

View the Presidential Inauguration at Wheelwright Auditorium 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2181 
View the inauguration of President-Elect Barack Obama on Tuesday, Jan. 20 at Coastal Carolina 
University's Wheelwright Auditorium. The coverage of events will be broadcast live beginning 
at 10:30 a.m. and will continue throughout the day. 

Coastal Carolina University LIFE provides higher education experience for special population 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2179 
Coastal Carolina University LIFE (Learning Is For Everyone), a new four-year program designed 
to provide a college experience for students with intellectual disabilities, has been established. 
The program will begin in fall 2009 and will be administered by the Biddle Center for 
Community and Education in the University's Spadoni College of Education. 

Abbey Road LIVE! coming to Coastal Carolina University 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2176 
Four musicians from Athens, Ga., will recreate the music of the Beatles in "Abbey Road LIVE! 
The Magical Mystery Tour" on Thursday, Jan. 22 at 7:30 p.m. at Coastal Carolina University's 
Wheelwright Auditorium. 

Coastal Carolina University to hold faculty art show 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php ?id=2178 
Coastal Carolina University's Department of Visual Arts presents its Faculty Biennial, featuring 
painting, printmaking, photography, sculpture, ceramics, mixed-media, textiles and jewelry on 
exhibit from Thursday, Jan. 22 to Friday, March 6 in the Rebecca Randall Bryan Art Gallery. The 
gallery is located in room 128 of the Thomas W. and Robin W. Edwards College of Humanities 
and Fine Arts. 

'Tea & Ethics' seminar delves into art censorship 
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http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php ?id=2180 
Coastal Carolina University professors Arne Flaten and Elizabeth Howie will give a talk titled 
"Sex, Lies and Hypocrisy: The Ethics of Censorship in Art" on Thursday, Jan. 29, at 4:30 p.m. in 
the Recital Hall of the Thomas W. and Robin W. Edwards College of Humanities and Fine Arts. 
The event is free and open to the public. 

Coastal Carolina University receives gift for marine and wetland research 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2182 
Coastal Carolina University's Burroughs & Chapin Center for Marine and Wetland Studies 
recently received a $30,000 donation from the Jim Caudle Artificial Reef Foundation. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

CINO Grille will continue to be closed until the first or second week of February due to a 
construction delay in the renovation project. However, sandwiches, soups and salads will 
continue to be available for pick up just inside the front of the Lib Jackson Student Center. In 
addition, Bojangle's will be set up in front of the Student Center from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Mondays 
through Fridays. 

Two new recycling programs have been established on campus. You can now recycle batteries 
(dry-cell, AA,AAA, cell phones, watches, etc.) at eight locations around campus: Waccamaw 
lobby; Wall building, first floor; Edwards College; Student Center; Coastal Science Center 
student lounge; Smith Science Building; Baxley Hall, bookstore; University Place, Activity 
House. 
Two Drop-Recycling Centers have been implemented for other recyclables such as plastic 
bottles, aluminum/steel/tin cans, glass bottles and minimal cardboard. 
They are located between the Woods Residence Hall community and Waccamaw Hall next to 
the basketball court. The drop-off carts are a pilot program. Please be conscious of the items 
that you place in the recycling roll-off. For more information, contactt Marissa Mitzner at 
843-349-2389 or mgmitzne@coastal.edu. 

Robert Paulson with World Financial Group will visit Coastal Carolina University on Tuesday, 
Jan. 20 in the Student Center lobby from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Paulson would like to meet with 
students interested in a business opportunity in the field of financial services. The interviews 
will be 15- or 20-minute sessions per person. A short slide show will be presented. NOTE: Must 
be 18 years of age or older. Visit the Web site at www.worldfinancialgroup.com and note 
business opportunity at top for preview. Also, see the Web site at www.robertwpaulson.com 
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for education in financial matters. 

Jim Bottum, vice provost and CIO from Clemson University, will present "Building an Integrated 
Campus Cyberinfrastructure" on Wednesday, Jan. 28 at 2 p.m. in the Burroughs & Chapin 
Center for Marine and Wetland Studies, Building, room 100. University faculty and staff are 
encouraged to attend and learn what might be accomplished by working together in building 
cyber-infrastructure for the State of South Carolina. 

All campus shuttle routes are currently under way. Routes and times can be found at 
www.coastal.edu/students/. However, note the following changes to the posted schedule: 
Black Shuttle: The Black Shuttle will now include stops at the AVX Building or Building 1000 on 
the campus of Horry-Georgetown Technical College. This route will now consist of the 
following stops: UP, Humanities, Wall, Student Center, AVX Bldg., Science Center, Band 
Building/Foundation Center, AVX Bldg., Humanities, Wall, Student Center, UP. The complete 
route takes approximately 48 minutes. 
Teal Shuttle: The Teal Shuttle will operate as normal until 6:30 p.m. when the Building 1000 
stop will be added to the route. However, there will be no AVX stops on Friday evenings. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Tuesday, Jan. 20 
Live broadcast of the Presidential Inauguration, Wheelwright Auditorium, with televised 
coverage throughout the day. For more information contact the Office of Student Activities and 
Leadership at 843-349-2301. Student Government Association and NAACP chapter are co­
sponsors. 

Thursday, Jan. 22 
Faculty Biennial, featuring painting, printmaking, photography, sculpture, ceramics, mixed­
media, textiles and jewelry on exhibit through Friday, March 6, Rebecca Randall 

"Abbey Road LIVE: The Magical Mystery Tour," 7:30 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, $25 general 
admission; $10 faculty, staff and students 

Saturday, Jan. 24 
Women's Track & Field at University of North Carolina Classic, Chapel Hill, N.C. 
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Sunday, Jan. 25 
Women's Tennis at Appalachian State, 10 a.m. 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Men's Basketball Bests UNC Asheville 64-57 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=5015 
Behind 15 points and 15 rebounds from sophomore Anthony Breeze, the Coastal Carolina 
men's basketball team defeated UNC Asheville 64-57 Jan. 19. 

Women's Track & Field Concludes VT Hokie Invitational 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=5011 
Saturday saw the Chanticleers wrap up competition at the VT Hokie Invitational in Blacksburg, 
Va. Freshman Kierra Gabe was the Chanticleers lone top-10 finisher on Saturday, as she cleared 
5'3" {1.60m) in the high jump. 

Women's Basketball Gets 51-34 Victory at Winthrop 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=5013 
Redshirt freshman Courtney Grambley scored a game-high 14 points to help the Chanticleers 
snap a two-game losing skid with a 51-34 victory at Winthrop Saturday, Jan. 17. 

Women's Tennis Picked Third In Big South Preseason Poll 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=5007 
The Coastal Carolina University women's tennis team was picked to finish third in the 2009 
season, according to the preseason Big South Conference poll voted on by the league's 
coaches. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty and 
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staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 

Page 5 of 5 


	CCU Newsletter, January 19, 2009
	Recommended Citation

	ccu-newsletter-2009-01-19-01
	ccu-newsletter-2009-01-19-02
	ccu-newsletter-2009-01-19-03
	ccu-newsletter-2009-01-19-04
	ccu-newsletter-2009-01-19-05

